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Monday 14th April, 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the last term of Year 6! Summer Term is always a particular 
favourite of mine as the sun is shining, the world is colourful and it gives us a chance 
to reflect on the past, while looking towards the future. This half term we have our 
SATs, which Year 6 are more than prepared for. In these final weeks before May 
12th, we will be working on learning how to review key facts in fun ways and 
exploring some important strategies to keep positive, calm and focused. Our priority 
is to ensure the children remember that they are amazing – they are more than a 
number on a piece of paper; these tests do not measure the kindness in their hearts, 
the creativity in their minds and the passion in their souls. Every day we, as a school, 
see the amazing qualities of each child and are so proud of every member of the 
exceptional class! 
 
School Website 
Please continue to join me in celebrating the children’s amazing work and class 
contributions by regularly checking in on the school website and Facebook page. 
Here you will see photos and information about all that we have been up to.  
 
Learning jigsaw  
If you would like to know what topics we are learning about in school this half term, 
please check out the learning jigsaw which highlights the topics and important 
features.  
 
PE and Forest School 
This half term we will be playing rounders in our PE lessons. PE will be on a Friday 

morning. On a Friday afternoon, Mrs Morgan will be taking the children for Forest 

School and Orienteering. The children will need to come to school in their P.E kits 
and have a water bottle on a Friday.  
 
Homework  
 
A reminder about weekly homework: 
 

• A 10-minute session on Times Table Rockstars each week. 

• 4 sessions of home reading recorded on Boom Reader. 

• A 10-minute session on Read Theory (this can be logged as a Boom Reader 
log). 
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• Revision in Graffiti Spelling books  
 
Getting in touch 
Please do email me at KOCallaghanJames@Kingstoneacademy.co.uk if you have 
any queries, questions or a message to pass on. If there is anything that you would 
like to discuss in person, please book an appointment with me directly or via the 
office.  
 
With best wishes for a wonderful Easter break. 
  

 
Mrs K O’Callaghan-James 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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